
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

April 14, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 15 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, April 20| 4:00 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Frisbie, Volunteer 
  Servers:  Miles Erwin, Creighton Olson 

  Lector:  Mark Policky 
 Greeters:  Thomas Kayton Family  
  Cantor:  John Gill 
 

  Sunday, April 21| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  CJ Novak, Brandon Lindau 
  Servers:  Deklan & Kohltyn Lindau 

  Lector:  Karen Coufal 
  Greeters:  4th degree K of C 
  Cantor:  Beth Peery 
  

  Sunday, April 21 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Masek, Jeremy Sousek 
  Servers:  Eli Schluckebier, Nolan Moore 

  Lector:  Mark Suhr 
  Greeters:  Bill & Ginny Backes 
  Cantor:   Hayley Miles 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   APRIL 15 
7:00 AM: †Dec Mem of Spatz Family/ AJ & Margaret Spatz 

8:10 AM: †Oreal E. Soucie/ Soucie Family 
 

TUESDAY,  APRIL 16 
7:00 AM :  †Steve Plasek/ Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 

8:10 AM: †Dennis Fiala/ Joyce Krska 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17 
7:00 AM :   †Jeramie Schoepf/ Family 
8:10 AM: Bridget Anderson/ Bill & Georgia Anderson 
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 18 
7:00 AM: †Scott Policky/ Gary & Bernie Stava 
8:10 AM: †Jay & Lois Smith/ Todd & Terry Smith 
 

FRIDAY,   APRIL 19 
7:00 AM: †Marcia Redler/ Family 
8:10 PM: †Vicki Novak/ Richard Bohac 
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 20 
8:00 AM: †Darlene Kouma/ Tom McHale 
4:00 PM: †Delores Quellette/ Coufal Family 
 

SUNDAY,   APRIL 21 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM †Lisa Williams/ Mike & Barb DeMuth 
 



 

 

 

Come Spend an Hour with 

the Lord! 

We are in immediate need for 
someone to sign up for the 

11:00am-Noon holy hour on 
Wednesdays. Please text/call   

Tania at 643-5401. 

3rd Sunday of Easter,  April 14, 2024 

COLLECTIONS  MESSAGE FROM MSGR. ROBERT TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 8595.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 1426.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Firehawk News                   
Corner 

** DISHES ** 

As always, we want to thank our parish ladies for their 

generosity  when asked for any type of help when called 

for a funeral.  This means so much to the families!  Your 

dishes can be picked up on a small shelf unit in the hall-

way to the cry room .. next to the wheelchairs.  We are 

trying to clean up the tables and also this should help 

protect your dishes.   

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Congratulations 
William Martin Dulohery, son of Martin & Heidi 
Dulohery, &  Samantha Ann Reorda, daughter 
of Jared & Tammy Reorda, who were married 
here at St. Vincent’s on April 6, 2024.                          
Special blessings to William & Samantha!  

Dear Parishioners, 

      Thank you for making Spirit 2024 successful.  I am grateful for all of the 
donations this year, and for the cooperation of many persons to make this event a 
success.  The committee that worked so hard this year already has ideas for next 
year.  The date that is being proposed for next year is March 1, 2025, which is the 
weekend before Lent begins.  That sounds like a great time to have our Spirit cele-
bration.  Personally, and I think most would agree that things get really busy in the 
Spring, so the earlier date should be better.  This annual event is a great way for 
us to have an enjoyable evening and also raise significant funds to help our par-
ish.  All of the money raised provides for our general operating expenses, funding 
all activities of parish life, utilities, facility upkeep, adult and youth education, and 
staff salaries.  When I look at Spirit, I see it providing a financial boost to the work 
of the Church that is necessary, and I applaud you for your support in keeping the 
work of St. Vincent's going! 

      This week Fr. Hottovy asked if we could keep the Divine Mercy image in 
front of the altar during the Easter season.  I thought this was a good thing to do, 
and the image looks very good in front of the altar, though more importantly it is 
a clear reminder that Jesus is present at the altar.  He comes to us in the symbols 
of bread and wine, to nourish us, help us grow in our love for Him as we receive 
Him lovingly, and in this reception, we receive the gift of His mercy.  In His merci-
ful love, He keeps the promise of being with us always.  So, the Divine Mercy im-
age will remain in front of the altar until the end of the Easter season, and then 
will return to its place by the votive candles. 

Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

APRIL 

14 Baptism 

15 K of C Mtging 

28  KC Breakfast 

MAY 

5  Baptism 

10  Wedding 

12  Baccalaureate 10 AM Mass 

20 K of C Mtg. 

Personal Encounter 

Hour of Mercy 
Wed, Apr. 11 @ 7 pm 

Come join us for an hour of             
Adoration.  All are welcome. 

Talk by Msgr. Tucker 

“Key to the Resurrection” 

Songs of Praise & Worship and          
moments of silence.   

 “Sparkle for Spirit” Auction for St. Vincent de Paul is Satur-
day, April 13 and our school teachers and students have 
put together some stellar treasures to bid on. Thank you so 
much for supporting our church and school!  

Preschool - Customized Wooden Picnic Table 

Kindergarten - ‘Bible Jenga’ 

1st grade - Student Silhouette Stations of the Cross 

23's - Scripture Quote Quilt 

4th grade - Customized Park Bench 

5th grade -  Blue toned Wall Rosary 

6th grade - Pink/Coral toned Wall Rosary 

Mrs. Ray - Principal for the Day!  

2024 Bee Buzz Run & Breakfast                                                 

1 or 4 mile fun run/walk,   

    Sunday, April 21st,   

Bee, Nebraska   

Call 402-641-2965 to enter.   
 

Also, Buffet Breakfast April 
21st.  Freewill offering. Serving 
8AM to 1PM.  Public is invited 

Bee States Ballroom 

 BEE BUZZ RUN & BREAKFAST 

PLEASE CHECK OUT 
THE SIGNUP SHEET IN 

THE NARTHEX FOR  
LAWN MOWING    
VOLUNTEERS.     

K of C Scholarship Applications 
The Knights of Columbus are offering a scholarship for graduating seniors from 

our parish.  Application forms were emailed to the parents of seniors last 
week.  Note, the Due Date is April 14!  There are a few copies of the application 

pinned to the bulletin board by the CCD Office. The completed forms may be 
dropped off in the Knights of Columbus mailbox at church or the CCD Office.  

Thank You to PCCW: We would like to thank 
Bonnie Hentzen and Bea Niemoth and the 
PCCW for providing a reception after the   
Confirmation Mass. It was very much           
appreciated! 
 
Cor Jesu Rex (VBS): Registration forms were 
sent home this past week with the CCD & 
School Children. It will be June 10-14 from 9 
a.m. until 2 p.m. Children who WILL BE in 
Gr. 2-9 in the Fall 2024 are eligible to attend.  

 

DO YOU LIKE TO MOW? 

http://www.formed.org

